TZD Tuesday | Aug. 2, 2022 — Three Years of Hands-Free!

Yesterday marked the three-year anniversary of Minnesota’s Hands-Free Law!

The law that went into effect on August 1, 2019 requires drivers to put their phones down and go hands-
free while driving. Drivers who are 18 and older are able to use their phones to make calls, text, listen to
music or podcasts and get directions, but only by voice commands or single-touch activation without
holding the phone. It is illegal for drivers under the age of 18 to use a cell phone for any reason while
driving, even hands-free.

DON’'Ts to remember:
e DON'T compose or read texts or emails; make video calls, play games, look at videos or anything
else that requires you to hold your device.
e DON'T type or scroll while driving or while in traffic, that includes when you’re at a traffic light
or stop sign.

Remember that hands-free is NOT distraction-free. Keep your eyes on the road and hands on the wheel
to help keep everyone safe on our roadways. Together, we can drive Minnesota toward zero deaths!



https://dps.mn.gov/divisions/ots/hands-free/Pages/default.aspx
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DXAwJbqSAgxA&data=05%7C01%7CSheila.thoma%40state.mn.us%7C154c281fbedc4f22826708da7481ae10%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C0%7C637950397774772287%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Hozv4lu%2FWKuO3Red34M8rNkxVN18T8M5fNMPeV54VBM%3D&reserved=0
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